PO Box 3015 Rock Springs, WY 82902

International Day * Saturday, July 13, 2019

City of Rock Springs
Honorable Tim Kaumo
212 D Street

Rock Springs WY 82901

Thank you so much for your very, very generous donation of $10,000.00 to International Days,
Inc. this year. It is another tough year economically for so many so we really appreciate your
support. We will continue to offer to the families in our area a quality event that incudes many
different Children’s entertainment and opportunity to participate with our entertainers. With the
generous support of organizations/businesses like yours, we will be able to continue to offer
another great year of the free multicultural festival in Bunning Park Juty 13, 2019,

We couldn’t continue this free o the public International Day Festival without partners like you
and we hope to continue that partnership in the future.

For your records our 501(C)(3) Tax I.DD. no. is 20-5362622.

Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued support in the years to come. We hope
that you and your family will be able to come enjoy the festival this year.

Sincerely,
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Greg Bailey
International Day

Finance/Sponsorship Committée_Chainnan

rsinternationaday.com



May 13, 2019

Honorable Mayor Timothy Kaumo
212 D St.
Rock Springs, WY 82901

Dear Mayor Kaumo,

It is that time of year again in which we hegin planning for the annual International Day event.
This event, scheduled for Saturday, July 13th, 2019 could not be possible without your
continued support and assistance. The International Day Committee has requested assistance
from the Rock Springs Police Department, Streets Department, and Parks/Recreation
Department similar to what has been requested in the past for this event. We do hope that we
can count on your support to ensure the success of this event again this year.

Once again, we appreciate all you do for our city and the help you provide during events such

as this. We hope to see you there! Please contact me at (307) 389-0314 with any questions.

Sincerely, .

Joshua T. {J.T.) Larson
International Day Set-Up Committee




